Tri-Township Park District Commissioners Special Meeting May 29, 1997

Meeting was called to order at 6:04 by President Taake.

Roll Call:

Present were Commissioners Taake, Jarman, Simpson, Eberhart, Byrne, Superintendent Greenfield, and Treasurer Roady. Absent were Commissioners Wiesemeyer and Italiano.

Discussions were held concerning surfaces and fences for the tennis court and basketball court.

Commissioner Italiano arrived at 6:32.

It was decided to have Sportcourt applied to the tennis courts (Italiano, Simpson 4-2). Taake, Simpson, Italiano, and Eberhart voted yes, and Byrne and Jarman voted no.

It was decided to seek bids to fence the tennis courts and the basketball courts separately (Italiano, Simpson 6-0).

It was decided to have Sportcourt applied to the basketball court (Simpson, Italiano 5-1). Taake, Simpson, Italiano, Byrne, and Jarman voted yes and Eberhart voted no.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:06 (Byrne, Italiano 6-0).